ADDENDUM #1 -3/16/2018

Fairmont Flyers Meeting
1/28/2018

Dear Fairmont Flyers Club Members,

It should be noted that the following was accidentally omitted from the 1/28/2018 Fairmont Flyers
Meeting Minutes. During the meeting, we had discussed the changing of signatories on the Fairmont
Flyers checking account at MVB Bank to reflect the current club officers elected at the 1/28/2018 meeting.

The following signatories will be removed from the Fairmont Flyers checking account at MVB Bank:

Lafe Kunkel — Former President

Michael Bond — Former Treasurer

The following signatories will be added to the Fairmont Flyers checking account at MVB Bank:

Derek King — New President

David Nicholas — New Treasurer

Thank you very much,

I

Lafe Kunkel — Former President



